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Support Serenity Ridge in Your End-of-Year Giving

With a Special Letter from Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche
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Serenity Ridge Retreat Center nobly serves many purposes. It is the headquarters of Ligmincha
International. It provides a wonderful environment to experience the Bon Buddhist teachings
through retreats and live webcasts. It supports the Three Doors participants during retreats and
transformations. It houses Bon Buddhist texts and a bookstore that distributes books and
practice items related to Bon Buddhist wisdom. Most recently it is home to a small crew of
interns whose activities help support the mission of Ligmincha International.

As you consider your end-of-year giving, please remember Serenity Ridge! Our current
fundraising efforts are focused on much needed improvements for Serenity Ridge, including:
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Repairs and infrastructure upgrades to the Gompa and Garuda House

Updates to the private rooms, bunk bed rooms, dorms and dorm bathrooms

Repairs and enhancements to the water treatment system and outdoor lighting

Repairs to the bookstore--the roof and some of the interior was seriously damaged by a

downed tree during a major storm over the summer.
- Other updates that will prepare Serenity Ridge for a build out of the dining area and
kitchen

We very much appreciate any contribution you can make towards these improvements. To learn
more download our fundraising brochure that contains a special letter from Rinpoche, or visit
our website

Thank you for your generosity!

View letter from Rinpoche in the fundraising brochure
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http://serenityridge.ligmincha.org/images/stories/downloads/DonationLetter2013.pdf
http://www.serenityridge.ligmincha.org/end-of-year-donations.html
http://www.serenityridge.ligmincha.org/end-of-year-donations.html
http://serenityridge.ligmincha.org/images/stories/downloads/DonationLetter2013.pdf

